
   

 

 

 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 

JULY 2024  

White Oak Ridge Landscape Improvements   
Newport Blvd. and Trails End Ln 

 
PROJECT INFORMATION 
The White Oak Ridge Landscape Improvements  project is scheduled to begin in early August and continue through 
October. The renovation aims to reduce the turf area, improve irrigation, and replace trees and shrubs as necessary 
between Newport Blvd. and Trails End Ln.  
 
The work will be performed by Marina Landscape, Inc., 714-949-6600 under the supervision of the City of Orange 
Public Works Department. 
 

Construc                       Construction Hours:  7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., Monday through Friday  
 
Project Duration:  Approximately Sixty (60) calendar days 
 
The schedule may shift due to inclement weather or material supply issues. Residents are encouraged to monitor their 
sprinkler systems and turn them off if work is being done in front of their residence. 
 
TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
The construction at White Oak Ridge from Newport Blvd. and Trails End Ln. will impact residents during construction 
hours, and street parking will be restricted within the construction areas. Residents should expect traffic delays and 
limited access to their homes during certain periods of construction activities.  
 
The contractor will post “No Parking” signs at least 48 hours before construction activity in front of the affected 
properties. These signs will include updated schedule information, such as the type of work to be performed and the 
duration of the work to be completed. For the latest project information, please read and adhere to the no-parking signs 
along the curb.  
 
SITE SAFETY 
The City of Orange is taking extra steps to minimize potential impacts to residents in the project area and safety is of 
primary concern.  Please keep away from the construction equipment and the construction area. During off-
construction hours, parents are asked to keep children away from any parked and unattended equipment and any 
materials stored on the site. 
 
CONTACT 
The City of Orange Public Works Department is the lead agency for the construction and maintenance of the landscape 
improvement and will oversee the private contractor performing the work.  
 
We look forward to the timely completion of the project and providing an improved infrastructure for residents and 
visitors.  If you have any questions about the project, please contact the City’s Field Services Division at (714) 532-
6480 


